To the ND House Education Committee,
Hello,

My name is Kristin Franzen. | live and pay taxes in District 36. My 4 children attended non-public
schools in this district from 1995 — 2014. | also currently have grandchildren attending non-
public schools in District 35 and | own a business in District 32 that has been paying local taxes
in that District since 2001.

| support SB 2400, and | am in support of State-funded educational savings accounts and all
school choice bills that empower parents to choose the right educational option for their children.

Parents partner with schools to provide an education for their children and parents should be
primary in their education. As a parent who therefore wants to be involved with my children's
and my grandchildren’s education and to have a choice, and a voice in the academic, cultural,
social and spiritual environment that surrounds them, | support SB 2400.

Most non-public schools in ND were established to empower parents to partner in their children’s
education through shared standards and beliefs. They were not established for the well-off or for
the elite. While we were paying both the taxes for our public school system and the tuition for
our children to attend the school of our choice, our financial situation was such that we qualified
for reduced hot lunches. We and many others made many sacrifices to send our children to the
school of our choice, because of our strongly held belief that it was the right educational
environment for our children.

The financial burden of non-public education has eliminated the “choice” for many families in ND.
For the sake of our children and grandchildren, it's time to recognize our freedom of choice in
education through the appropriation of funds for all students in this state through the use of
State-funded educational savings accounts.

| urge you to vote in favor of SB 2400.

Thank you for your service to the State of North Dakota and for your time on this important bill.

Respectfully,



